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To,
Prof. (Dr.) Jinu George
Department of Chemistry
Sacred Heart College
Thevara

Subject: Thank you for delivering the lecture on “New generation anti cancer drugs utilizing
marine biocompatible resources”
 
Dear Prof. (Dr.) Jinu George,
 

I am writing this letter to express our immense pleasure that you have kindly accepted the
invitation to deliver the lecture on the very important subject area of “New generation anti
cancer drugs utilizing marine biocompatible resources”. Your lecture has been highly
informative, and I am confident that the participants were benefited from your lecture on the
very important area of new generation anti cancer drugs utilizing marine biocompatible
resources.
 
We are extremely privileged and honoured to have you as the esteemed speaker in the
Refresher course at CMFRI.
 

I am confident that your visit at our Institute will facilitate the establishment of collaboration
program that will benefit both of the institutes in our efforts to work in the frontier area of drug
discovery from marine organisms.
 
With warm regards
 

Sincerely yours,
(Kajal Chakraborty)

 
 

[Quoted text hidden]
-- 
Dr Kajal Chakraborty


